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Friday 28th January 2022 

Pass Down Week – Week Beginning 7th February 2022 

 

Dear Parents/ Carers, 

                           

After our previous Pass Down days which have been very successful, we have decided 

to host these more regularly.  

 

Our next one will begin on Monday 7th February and will be on for the full week.   

 

This is a great way to help people have a clear out of outgrown uniform and also to help 

people who need new uniform. 

 

We would like people to bring their uniform donations in to school before Friday 4th 

February. There will be a box for donations in the bike shelter, we ask that you pop your 

donations in there. We are looking for: school jumpers, fleeces and cardigans, polo shirts, 

skirts, trousers, dresses, boots, shoes, and also PE clothes like: trainers, shorts, hoodies and 

tracksuit bottoms. Your donations must be in excellent or very good condition.   

 

The items will be put on the tables and benches outside Helvellyn class on Monday 7th 

February until Friday 11th February both before and after school. We ask you take the 

items you would like in exchange for a small donation. The money donated will be used 

to buy recycling equipment for school, to help with our reduce, reuse and recycle ethos.  

 

Please ask if you have answer questions 

 

Thank you 

 

Jan [School Council]  
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